Florida Department of Transportation
Interstate Lighting Improvements on I-75

FDOTY\) oo

i Financial Project ID No.: 435057-1-52-01 At a Glance

Contractor:
Project Description United Signs & Signals, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is installing Total C_:QSti
new interchange lighting along Interstate 75 (I-75) at several $3.1 Million
locations in Marion County. The new lighting will be installed Project Start:
along the on and off ramps at each interchange, and underdeck November 2017

lighting will be installed at each of the overpasses.

. L ) _ o Estimated Completion:
High-mast LED lighting will be installed at the following interchanges: Fall 2018

* |-75 at County Road (C.R.) 484 (Exit 341) in Summerfield
* |75 at State Road (S.R.) 326 (Exit 358) in Ocala
» |-75 at C.R. 318 (Exit 368) in Reddick ———X§

Additionally, new conventional lighting will be
installed along:

* S.R. 326 from east of |-75 to west of the
railroad tracks; and \
* C.R. 484 from Southwest 20th Avenue Road (S
to I-75 on the north and south sides of the road | [
and continuing to C.R. 475A (Southwest 16th @
Avenue) only on the north side of the road.

Work on the $3.1 million project began in late
November 2017 and is anticipated to finish in fall
2018.

Safety Information

In the event of lane closures or ramp closures
along 1-75, electronic message boards will -
be used to alert motorists. Work on S.R. 326
and C.R. 484 will require temporary closures
of sidewalk. Pedestrians and bicyclists will be |
directed safely around work areas and are ]
asked not to walk or ride through work zones.

FDOT reminds all road users to pay attention,
drive with care and always buckle up.
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For more information, please contact Sara Shepherd, Public Information Coordinator,
(407) 758-8080 or sara.shepherd@dot.state.fl.us.




